ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND **PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Church Lane

Lowton Warrington

01942 201140

01942 205048

WA3 2PW

web

www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

09 October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers.

Staffing from October 2019

I am writing to share some staffing changes with you, which will take effect from Monday 14 October 2019.

- We will say a sad 'goodbye' to Mrs Ward who has been a teaching assistant at St Luke's for over 20 years.
- Miss Graves will leave her role as Higher Level Teaching Assistant to pursue a new career.
- We will welcome Mrs Roberts, who will work as a Higher Level Teaching Assistant supporting classes throughout the school.

I hope you will join me in wishing Mrs Ward and Miss Graves well, and welcoming Mrs Roberts.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Hardaker

S. Handen

Headteacher





















